Submission ID: 14789

We would request that the area of works number 8 south of Tadcaster is considered for a site
visit. In particular to take into consideration the proposed extinguishment of Mr Watson's right of
way as it is not considered that this is completely necessary by my client. We would also request
that the areas of compulsory acquisition which have been identified on the land plans (D1-33) as
the proposed acquisition will remove the majority of my client's road frontage ownership and the
principle access to the field. It is considered that if the acquisition and the extinguishment both
proceed as planned my client would not be in control of any access into the field. Whilst we
assume appropriate access rights would be granted by the acquiring authority it would not be
satisfactory for Mr Watson to have lost control of the access.

Access should be arranged by contacting Gillian Wilsher or Philip Watson.



